Report submitted on behalf of Dalham PCC 2024-2025

We are continuing to fundraise towards the re-lighting project, and have recently received a grant offer from the Suffolk Historic Churches Trust. Subject to the remaining funds being raised, and the necessary bat survey taking place, we hope to have the new lighting installed in the Autumn.

Following the self-service teas last year, we are working towards providing (self-service) light refreshments during the summer months to provide a ministry of welcome to walkers and the community.

We look forward to continuing to work with the Parish Council to manage the wildflower stewardship of churchyard this year. We would like to make more of event of the July and September raking and encourage recording of wildflowers on the app/website.